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Muhammad Basharat

From: AMIN, Fatima <famin@who.int>
Sent: Thursday, May 1, 2025 3:09 PM
To: sundas.tariq@chipconsulting.org
Cc: Muhammad Basharat; RAFIQ, Anum; LAL, Bheru; NISHTAR, Noureen Aleem; FANG, Dan; 'Muhammad Arshad'; 'Sarah Farooqui'
Subject: FW: Replacement of NSC staff - Issuance of Contracts 
Attachments: NSCs_Sindh  staff Resignation and replacement_20250429.xlsx

Dear Sundas,  
 
Please see email below and attached details for FNA please 
 
Regards 
Fatima 

From: MUNIR, Badar <munirb@who.int>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2025 4:58 PM 
To: AMIN, Fatima <famin@who.int> 
Cc: NISHTAR, Noureen Aleem <nishtarn@who.int>; asifalithebo1985@gmail.com; BHAYO, Mukhtiar Hussain <bhayom@who.int>; FANG, Dan <fangd@who.int> 
Subject: Replacement of NSC staff - Issuance of Contracts  
 
Dear Dr Fatima, 
 
Hope you are doing good. 1 position of staff nurse at Dokri is lying vacant for few days while contract period of two other nurses at NSCs of Tando Muhammad Khan and 
Qambar Shahdad Kot are completing today after resignations. We conducted interviews of available candidates. CVs were shared by Medical Superintendents of respective 
hospitals. After interviews, three suitable candidates are selected and same have been communicated to hospital administration for their concurrence.  
 
Kindly forward to CTC for issuance of contracts from 1 May 2025 onwards.        
 
Best regards 
 
Dr Badar Munir 
Technical Officer RMNCAH & Nutrition 
World Health Organization, Provincial Sub Office, Sindh. 
In the Premises of I.I. Depot Rafique Shaheed Road, 
Near Jinnah Hospital 
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Karachi Cantt, Karachi, Sindh 
Pakistan – 75260 
Tel: +92-21-99201258, Fax: +92-21-99201285 
Cell: +92-303-3331129, Skype: dr.badar.munir 
Follow  WHO on Facebook | Twitter | YouTube | Instagram 

 
 


